We remain concerned

Let me get this straight: The original application for a Special Use
Permit for an 80-unit RV Park at the already congested area around
Torch River Bridge was denied by the Milton Township Planning
Commission on July 11, 2021. The downstate developer is appealing
that decision, but meanwhile, he has submitted a new plan for a 70-
unit RV Park. Does this new plan really meet the ordinance violations
that resulted in the Milton Township Planning Commission denying the
first one?

| find it hard to imagine that reducing the size of the RV Park by this
amount (from 800 possible unit owners and guests to 700) will now
make it environmentally safe, solve the public safety issues, return the
Green Belt of mature trees, maintain the character of this small
community, and reduce the outrage among those of us who live in the
vicinity.

| encourage anyone who wants to see before and after pictures of the
area, read engineering findings, and get updates, to go to
TESAorg.org.

Ann Hubbard
Rapid City



